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November 22, 2024 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members, State Board of Social Services 

FROM: James H. Williams  

REGULATION: 22VAC40-325, Fraud Reduction/Elimination Effort 

ACTION: Withdraw Notice of Intended Regulatory Action 

The Fraud Reduction/Elimination Effort regulation provides the framework for a statewide fraud 
prevention, detection and investigation program. The State Board of Social Services approved a Notice 
of Intended Regulatory Action (NOIRA) to amend the regulation in October 2023. Due to the time lapse, 
and need to update the scope of the NOIRA, I request approval to withdraw the 2023 NOIRA, so that a 
new NOIRA can be considered.  

If you have questions concerning this requested action, please contact our Regulatory Coordinator, 
Karin Clark, by telephone at (804) 840-3679 or by e-mail at karin.clark@dss.virginia.gov. If possible, 
members are encouraged to submit comments and questions by December 9, 2024. 
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